
How did we go?South Eastern Park, Gwandalan – 
playspace consultation
Engagement Summary
Between 9 November and 7 December 2020 Central Coast Council 
sought input on a new local level playspace at South Eastern Park, 
Gwandalan.   
Consultation was undertaken to determine future users of the 
playspace with the community invited to complete a survey. 
The questions asked were designed to assist Council plan the 
redevelopment in a way that reflects the values and preferences of our 
community.

Survey results revealed that: 
•	 55% of participants plan to visit at either mid-morning (9am-11am) or 

afternoon (2pm-5pm)
•	 55% of participants plan to visit the playspace 1-3 times per week
•	 45.2% of the potential users of the new playspace are between 6 and 

14 years of age
•	 The top two priorities for visiting the playspace is playing with children 

(65%) and exercise (15%)

Further analysis of the feedback received during the playspace 
consultation is currently being undertaken. These results will then be 
used to inform the development of concept plans for the new local level 
playspace located at South Eastern Park, Gwandalan. 
We will inform the community of the finalised plans in the coming months.
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